
 

Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 
 
 

Madrid, 3 June 2022 

 
 

Pursuant to the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act approved by 

Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, Acerinox, S.A. (“the 

Company” or “Acerinox”) hereby announces the following: 

 
INSIDE INFORMATION 

 
In light of the news published in various media outlets, Acerinox, S.A. confirms 

that it has recently initiated very preliminary discussions with Aperam S.A. to 

study a possible transaction that could result in a combination of their respective 

businesses. 

Analysis of the possible transaction is at a very early stage, and there is 

currently no agreement on the structure, scope and terms thereof. There is no 

certainty that the parties will reach an agreement nor, as the case may be, 

under what conditions. 
 
 
 

 

Kind regards, 
Luis Gimeno Valledor 
Secretary of the Board of Directors of Acerinox, S.A. 


